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26th April 2021
Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 6 – Chessington World of Adventures – Wednesday 19th May 2021
As an end of year treat, the Year 6 teachers are intending to arrange a visit to Chessington World of Adventures on Wednesday 19th May 2021.   The journey will be by coach, leaving school at 8.55 am, therefore please ensure the children arrive at school by 8:20 am.  We expect to return to school at around 6:30pm, however, as always there is the possibility that traffic conditions may result in unavoidable delays.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag and plenty of water in a rucksack, which they will be responsible for during the day. Children will also need to bring a hat, sunscreen and lightweight waterproof coat. Please remind your child that anything that they bring with them, they will be expected to carry themselves all day.

Suitable footwear should be worn e.g. trainers (not shoes that will fall off easily on rides). To go on the trip children are required to wear their PE top for easy identification and either shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms. Children will be allowed to take a small amount of money (no more than £10.00). 

All children aged 11 unless exempt due to certain health conditions or disabilities, will need to bring and wear a suitable face mask whilst travelling on the coach and whilst on rides, attractions and in indoor public areas in the park. 

As the activity is not directly related to the children’s curriculum, there will be a charge for the visit amounting to approximately £21.50 (subject to confirmed pupil numbers). This includes the cost of the coach, insurance and entry ticket. If children have a valid Merlin card, they are welcome to bring their card with them and they will then pay only for the coach and insurance cost (in the region of £14.00 again subject to confirmed pupil numbers). Unfortunately, as we have a group discount rate any other discounts cannot be used.

Participation in the visit is voluntary. Alternative arrangements will be made for those pupils choosing not to go on the trip.  These children will follow the normal school timetable and will finish school at 3.15 pm.

As this is an optional trip, permission slips MUST be completed and payment can be made on-line.  If you currently hold a credit balance, this will automatically be transferred to this trip. 
Any child who has not returned their slip and payment by Wednesday 5th May will not be able to participate.  If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Teachers

FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY WEDS 5TH MAY
Visit to Chessington World of Adventures – Wednesday 19th May
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….  Class ……………………………………

· I give permission for my child to go on the visit to Chessington and enclose £21.50 (cash/cheque)

· I have made an online payment of ………………………..

· My child has a Merlin card – I will ensure they have the card with them on the day.
· My child suffers from travel sickness and will require travel sickness medication.

· I do not want my child to attend.

· My child will be collected at 6:30 by ………………………………………………….

· My child may walk home alone.

Signed  …………………………………………………….(parent/carer)          Date ……
Learning and achieving together    
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